
1892-94

In the September examination there were eleven applicants for examination,
eight white and three colored. The white teachers all received certificates
except one, and that one was not of our county. One of the colored teachers
received a certificate,

One white teacher was examined in the October examination and received a cer-
tificate.

We have nine white teachers in the county, one having a First Grade Certifi-
cate, five having Second Grade, and three Third Grade Certificates. We
have only one colored teacher in the county; that one holds a Third Grade
Certificate, In consequence of our having but one colored teacher in the
county, some of the colored schools cannot be taught this year. I hope this
will stimulate the colored people to greater effort in preparing themselves
for teaching.

I favor the examination law, because it gives all an equal showing, and forces
them to study or leave the field.

The Board of Public Instruction for Liberty county has made a noble effort to
establish a High School at Bristol. We have our new school house nearly com-
pleted, It is a two story frame building, 30 by 40 feet, with a side build-
ing, 20 by 32 feet, for primary and music departments.

We have employed Professor L. H. Carter as principal of the school for a term
of eight months. He has been teaching in the old school building about two
months, We will move into the new school building as soon as it is ready,

The Bristol High School is pleasantly situated in a healthy locality, and
under the guidance of the efficient principal, Professor L. H. Carter, and
the co-operation of school officers and patrons, we hope for it a bright and
prosperous future,

Most respectfully,
To J. GREGORY,

County Superintendent.

MADISON COUNTY

Hon. W, N, Sheats, State Superintendent Public Instruction, Tallahassee, Fla.:

Dear Sir--On request I would say that the school interest of the county was
never just what I would like it to be, but think we are improving. Sickness
has hindered some in the attendance on the schools, Teachers are qualifying
themselves for better work, and the future is bright for the county and State,
under the new examination law, if it is faithfully enforced,

I am trying to have the law and regulations of the Department of Education
enforced.

I can see no necessity for further legislation, I think that the law, as it
is, is the best I have ever seen, and don't see just how it could be bettered.

Possibly it might give better satisfaction to teachers to make Second Grade
Certificates transferable from one county to another,

We as a people are very well satisfied with the present law, There are a few
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